
Rescheduling of Second Interim Report
for 2025 - New Publication Date August
21, 2025
Stockholm - 2025-08-20

PixelFox AB (publ) has decided to reschedule the disclosure of its second interim report for 2025. The report will
now be published on Thursday, August 21, 2025, instead of the previously communicated date of August 28, 2025.

For further information, please contact:
Robin Bäcklund
Chief Executive Officer
PixelFox AB (publ)
ir@wearepixelfox.com

PixelFox AB (publ)
The business idea of PixelFox AB (publ) is to operate, develop, and acquire services and companies within e-
commerce, SaaS, retail, and industry, and the company's vision is to become a leading player in their respective
niches.
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